

## ST.THOMAS OF CANTERBURY CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

20<sup>th</sup> May 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians

Mass – mass will be led by Year 5 on Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> May, all are welcome to attend.

Assembly – it is Year 5 assembly on Friday 24<sup>th</sup> May, and again all are welcome to attend.

**Change of details** – if you move, change your contact number or email please update the school in writing as soon as possible.

**Biscuit Break** – please do not send chocolate biscuits in with your children for biscuit break.

**Porridge** – the free porridge will stop after half term and resume after the October half term.

**Chartwells** – after half term, Chartwells will be offering a school packed lunch, alongside the hot meal. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch, please book them via the School Money system.

**Reception** – the school nursing team will be in to conduct the hearing and vision test as well as the measurement of height and weight after half term. If you have not already completed and returned the questionnaire that was sent home, please do so by Friday 24<sup>th</sup> May 2019. If you would like another copy of the questionnaire, please contact the office.

**Osmington Bay** – for the parents/guardians of year 5 and 6, a reminder that there will be an Osmington Bay meeting on Tuesday 21<sup>st</sup> May at 7pm.

**Prayer garden** – Mr Jim has requested that if anyone has any spare plants, preferably evergreens or flowering plants, he would most welcome them.

**Warm Weather** – please remember to put sun cream on your children before school and ensure that they have a hat and water bottle.

**Half Term** – we break up on Friday 24<sup>th</sup> May 2019 and return to school Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> June 2019. Please can you ensure that all bikes, scooters and lost property is taken home.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Redmond

**Executive Headteacher** 

( Rodmond



Romany Road, Rainham, Gillingham KENT ME8 6JH Tel: 01634 234677 Fax: 01634 319627 Executive Headteacher: Mrs C Redmond

Email: office@st-thomascanterbury.medway.sch.uk www.st-thomascanterbury.medway.sch.uk

